

LABOR RELATIONS



May 20, 2022

Mr. Ivan D. Butts
President
National Association of Postal
Supervisors
1727 King Street, Suite 400
Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Mr. Butts:

As a matter of information, the Postal Service plans to administer surveys to the non-bargaining employees that participated in the abbreviated New Supervisor Program (NSP) in Fall 2021 and to their current managers.

The purpose of the surveys is to gain additional feedback to help further evaluate the effectiveness of the training and can help in improving our training offerings.

Participation in the survey will be voluntary and information gathered will be confidential and reported in aggregate.

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have questions concerning this matter.

Bruce A. Nicholson

Manager

Sincerely

Labor Relations Policy Administration